
 
 

The Northern Ireland RaT Motorcycle Club 
 

The Big Monster Weekend 
17th – 20th April 2020 

 

Based in the Bay Great Western Hotel, Oban. PA34 5PP 
 

The format of the weekend will be similar to previous years, including 

• Travel with Stena Line from Belfast to Cairnryan 

• Dinner, bed & breakfast & evening entertainment 

• Small souvenir of the weekend 
 
The main group will depart on the 7.30am sailing from Belfast to Cairnryan on Friday 17th April 
2020 and return on the 7.30pm sailing from Cairnryan on Monday 20th April 2020.  All makes of 
bikes are welcome.  Persons travelling from the mainland can join us at the hotel that evening. 
 
Each person will book their own ferry travel online with Stena Line.  We will send you 
instructions on how to make this booking once we have finalised our discounted rates for 2020.   
 
 

Prices (excluding ferry crossings) 2 nights 3 nights 

Per person  – if sharing a room £150.00 £160.00 

Per person  – single room   £200.00 £210.00 

Room upgrades are available – email RaTClubNI@gmail.com for costs 

 
 

In accordance with the constitution of the Northern Ireland RaT Motorcycle Club, all persons 
attending must be members of the club.  Therefore, the above prices include the membership fee 
for 2020 (subject to confirmation of 2020 membership fee at the Annual General Meeting). 
 
Deposits of £50.00 per person are required no later than Thursday 14th November 2019 in order to 

reserve the hotel.  Remaining balances must be received no later than Saturday 29th February 
2020. 

 
Please note that off-street parking is limited at this hotel and we will need to manage to get four 
bikes into each car parking space in order to fit everyone in.   
 

 

For a booking form, additional information, or pricing for something not 
covered above, please email RaTClubNI@gmail.com 

https://www.bayhotels.co.uk/our-hotels/bay-great-western-hotel
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